
From: Communications Officer 
Sent: 14 November 2017 19:02
To: response
Cc:
Subject: Response to Consultation Paper on Delisting and other Rule Amendments

Dear all, 

Please see below for the responses to the questions raised in your consultation paper on delisting. 

Q1Yes 
Q2 6months 
A longer period is not beneficial for either shares holders and/or the company. We also would like to propose a shorter 
remedial period of 3 months  
Q3 Yes  
Q4 Yes 
Q5 Yes 
Q6 Yes 
Q7 Yes 
Q8 Yes 
Q9 Yes 
Q10 Yes 
Q11 6 months 
This will provide sufficient time and is in line with our proposal in Q2 
Q12 Yes 
Q13 Yes 
Q14 Yes 
Q15 Yes 
Q16 Yes 
Q17 Yes 
Q18 Yes 
Q19 Yes 

Thank you for providing us with the opportunity to participate in this process and we look forward to the next step. 

Kind regards 

Paul Solway 
Communications Officer 




